From: Jess O
To: Planning Clerk
Subject: sick of billboards!

Date: Wednesday, October 18, 2023 8:53:05 AM

Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when clicking links or opening attachments.

Dear planning clerk,

As an Arcata resident since 1987, I'm glad to see the lack of billboards blocking the beautiful Humboldt Bay.

Now it's time to get rid of the rest of them!

Please vote to remove the current billboards, block digital billboards, buyout the existing ones and please don't allow their lights to screw up our view of the night sky.

If you want billboards go to LA or the Bay area where EVERYWHERE is polluted with ugly billboards. Humboldt is better off without them.

Thanks so much for listening!

Sincerley,

JEss O'Brien Arcata, CA